
Wilmington Trail Committee 

Minutes for January 8, 2015 

 

Present: John Greene, Crista Gannon, Ann Ottaviano, Spencer Crispe and alternate John 

Gannon and Jake White (ex officio). 

Absent: Joe Arnold, Bob Fisher, Gary Henry and alternate Tim Hunt 

Meeting called to order at 6:05 p.m. 

Minutes:  The secretary emailed the minutes for December 11, 2014 to the committee for their 

review.  Crista Gannon moved to approve said minutes, John Greene seconded, so voted. 

Valley Trail:  Nothing new to report. 

Reardon’s Bridge:  The Bridge is scheduled to be raised in April.  John Gannon volunteered to 

talk to Scott Murphy about viewing the plans for the raising of the bridge.   

 Primitive Trail:  Needs trail work.  Some debris and trees were blown down across the trail 

during the last storm.   

Maps:  Crista Gannon will continue to work on getting someone to help with a new trail map 

including the Valley Trail, Primitive Trail and the completed Hoot, Toot and Whistle Trail. 

Crista Gannon moved to end the meeting, Ann Ottaviano seconded, all approved.  Meeting 

adjourned at 6:55 p.m. 

Next Meeting:  Thursday, February 12, 2015 at 6 p.m. in the Town Meeting Room. 

Respectfully submitted, 
Ann Ottaviano 
Recording secretary 
 
 

 
 


